DAMAZ & WEIGEL

ARCHITECTS & PLANNERS 1010 THIRD AVENUE NEW Y ORK,; N.. ¥, 710029  TE B8-6033

/O November 25, 1968
Mr. Sergio de @go
65 Rue de 1'Amiral Mouchez

Paris 13, France

Dear Mr. Camargo: / :

Thank you for returning t ed contracts. A check will be
sent to you directly by Mr.WMiranda.

Enclosed, please find a drawing @:g the method of installation
of the panels. The parts shown i e

ed must be done by you as an

integral part of the panels. Pleas know if you have any
questions. 6
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Paul Damaz

With my best regards, I am,
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PAUL F. DAMAZ AIA H. BOURKE WEIGEL AIlA
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